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Farewell 2015
PdMA would like to extend a thank you for following our Tip of the Week. A special thank you goes out to many of you who have 
provided us with tip material and we look forward to many more years of your great ideas and suggestions. For the final Tip of 
the Week in 2015 we wanted to send you into the holiday season thinking safety. With our minds on the excitement of the 
activities and the hustle and bustle surrounding us, remember to pause and think before entering an electrical safety area. 
Remind those assisting in electrical safety that they too should pause and focus on the situation at hand. And finally, remember 
to review and follow all the required electrical safety procedures outlined by your facility including the proper donning and use of 
Personal Protective Equipment (PPE) as pointed out by Mr. Todd Gunderson in the following video:

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=n44_dKVtK2s 

You are invited to submit an Electric Motor Testing Tip of your own and receive a free PdMA® mug or hat if we publish it! Con-
tact Lou at 813-621-6463 ext. 126 or lou@pdma.com.
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